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BAPN Winter Meeting, 4 – 5 March 2021 

Virtual 

 

THURSDAY 4 MARCH – Working together through multi-centre 

clinical research 
1.30 – 

1.40 
Welcome and introduction Dr Sally Hulton 

Dr Sally Johnson 

1.40 – 

2.45 

Session 1 – Past, present and future studies 

a) Results from the HOTKID study 

b) Lumasarin – outcome of trial for a new treatment in primary 

hyperoxaluria 

c) Supporting parent-to-child transfer of responsibility for 

chronic kidney disease: a grounded theory study - results 

a. Update on studies in progress – opportunity for 

researchers and BAPN members to collaborate in 

the development of new studies  

 
 

Dr Manish Sinha 
 

Dr Sally Hulton 

 

Ruth Nightingale – Occupational 
Therapist 

 

Up to 3 slots available (contact Sally 
Johnson if you would like to present) 

2.45 – 

3.15 Break  

3.15 – 

4.15 

a) Submitted oral presentations 

b) Submitted flash abstracts 

Prizes to be awarded for best abstracts 

4.15 – 

4.45 

Invited speaker 

Current landscape of UK paediatric urology research 

Discussion exploring opportunities for collaborative cross-cutting 

research with paediatric nephrology 

Mr Liam McCarthy, Consultant 
Paediatric Urologist, Birmingham 
Women’s and Childrens Hospital, 
Research Lead, British Association of 
Paediatric Urologists 
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FRIDAY 5 MARCH – Working together through supporting 

colleagues 

1.30 – 1.45 Welcome and introduction including BAPN update   Dr Sally Hulton 

1.45 – 2.15 

Plenary Session 1 
Supporting each other through the challenges of a digital age 
 
1.45-2.00  
 
2.00-2.15  
 
 

 
 
 
Dr Mike Linney RCPCH Registrar 
 
Dr Andrew Molodynski   
Consultant Psychiatrist and 
BMA Consultant Committee 
Mental Health Lead. 

2.15 - 

2.40 

Breakout session 1 

Breakout groups to cover the following issues: 

Blame Culture 

Dealing with social media vitriol 

Supporting mental health in a toxic work environment 

Retaining Staff 

Supporting Colleagues 

Mentorship 

Facilitators: 
Dr Andrew Molodynski  
Consultant Psychiatrist and 
BMA Consultant Committee 
Mental Health Lead. 
Dr Mike Linney RCPCH Registrar 
Dr Dal Hothi RCPCH Officer for 
Retention 
Dr Liz Marder RCPCH Treasurer 

2.40 – 

3.00 
Break 

3.00 – 3.30 
Breakout session 2 
Topics and facilitators as above 

 

3.30 – 4.00 
Plenary Session 2 
Flozins: an update from adult nephrology  

Prof Richard Haynes, 
Nephrologist, Clinical trials unit, 
University of Oxford 

4.00 – 

4.25 

Plenary Session 3 

KQUIP and RSTP 

a) KQuIP / RSTP sessions regarding national projects: and plans for 
new initiatives. 

b) Transplantation  
c) KQUIP Updates from KQUIP leads: 

o Access  
o Home therapies 
o Growth 

d) Transition 

e) Paediatric PREM 

 

 

 

Dr Dal Hothi, Dr Martin 

Christian 

 

Dr Jan Dudley 

 

 
Dr Arvind Nagra 

Dr Andy Lunn 

4.25 – 4.30 Prize presentation and close of meeting  Dr Sally Hulton 

4.45-5.30 Optional KQUIP breakout groups 

 

CPD credits will be sought 

Register now: http://bit.ly/BAPN2021 
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